
Kaweka Community Catchment Collective

KCCC 

We are thrilled to share some fantastic news with all of you! Our
funding application of $950,000.00 has been successfully
accepted by MPI, marking the beginning of an exciting journey for
the Kaweka Community Catchment Collective (KCCC). Over the
next three years, we have the opportunity to implement impactful
projects and initiatives that will positively impact our rural
community and catchments. We are incredibly grateful to MPI for
accepting this application and we are all very excited to put these
resources to good use. 

One of our primary objectives in this initial phase is to appoint Hub
Champs for the four different Hubs, Puketitiri, Patoka, Rissington
and Dartmoor. As a hub champ you will play a pivotal role in
representing your hub, providing direct input and helping to steer
the direction of our collective efforts. If you are enthusiastic about
making things happen then we encourage you to submit a brief
bio to our Chairperson, Cynthia Bowers. This position will be
determined through a voting process within each hub, and the
benefits and responsibilities will be discussed further with
interested candidates. 

Additionally, we are in search of a Secretary for the KCCC. This is
a crucial role that offers an opportunity to be at the forefront of
distributing these funds we have secured and to gain governance
experience. Regardless of your background or expertise, if you are
passionate about making a tangible impact in your catchment
and ensuring the efficient governance of our operations, then we
encourage you to consider this role. The key responsibilities for
this role is to take the minutes at the KCCC meetings and dealing
with some correspondence. For more information or to express
your interest please get in touch with Cynthia Bowers.

CULVERTSEXCITING NEWS! 

JOIN THE KCCC

We have received a generous donation
of culverts for our community and want
to gauge the demand. If you are in-need
of a culvert, please reach out to Alice
Beamish or Beckie Sayer.

As a member of the KCCC, you will have
direct access to these types of resources,
so, if you haven’t already joined, we
encourage you to do so to take
advantage of opportunities presented
and to contribute to the growth and
prosperity of our rural community. Please
see link to membership below.

https://forms.gle/ocN2HEAv5fGidi3W6



Kaweka Community Catchment Collective

KCCC 

We will be undertaking a branding exercise and it is very
important to us that we use local and community talent where we
can. By collaborating with community members, we aim to create
a brand that truly reflects our values, so, if you are interested in
lending your skills and branding expertise please reach out.

CONTACT USOUR BRAND 

Chairperson:
Cynthia Bowers - 027 443 2999
email: cynthia@actionwoman.co.nz

Deputy chairperson:
Butch Pateson - 027 486 4276

Coordinators:
Alice Beamish - 027 428 2071
Beckie Sayer - 027 595 9049

Facebook:
https://www.facebook.com/profile.ph
p?id=61552089029306 

PROGRESS UPDATE 

Funding application accepted by MPI

NEXT STEPS 

Elect Hub reprsentatives for the committee - Dartmoor,
Rissington, Patoka and Puketitiri

Officers elected for KCCC

Appoint secretary for the KCCC

Hold Hub meetings before the end of May 

Engage a branding guru


